
 

 
 

The First Winter Meeting of the Executive Board of the Central Maine Board of Approved Baseball Umpires for 
the 2021 season will be held on ​Saturday February 6th, 2021​ at ​10:00 A.M.​ at ​Barry Fuller's house (142 
Store Rd. Bowdoin, ME) ​and available via ​Zoom​ for those joining remotely.  
 

AGENDA 
 

1.     ​Call to order:            President 
 

2.     Act on Minutes:  
 

3.     Communications: 
 

4.     Reports: 
 

4.1 Secretary/Treasurer - Dan Labrie and Doug Perry 
4.2 Spring Assignor - Larry LaRochelle 
4.3 Summer Assignor - Barry Fuller 
4.4 Interpreter Clinic - Barry Fuller 
4.5 Ratings Administrator - Randy Estes 

 
5.     Old Business: 

 
6.     New Business: 

 
6.1 Meeting dates for the 2022 season.  
 
6.2 Member dues and what we do if we do not have a 2021 baseball season. 
 
6.3 Jim Taylor award discussion. 
 
6.4 Apprentice training for the 2021 season.  
 
6.5 CMBABU Website credentials and upkeep by Dan Labrie 
 
6.6 Ratings discussion 
 
6.7 Baseball Rules Academy website introduction 
 
6.8 2021/22 Game fees 

 
7.     Other Business 

 
8.     Adjournment 


